
POSITION AVAILABLE 
 

 Pierce County is seeking a full-time Highway Superintendent and/or Bridge Inspector.  This 
position directs the operations of the Highway Department.  A complete job description is available 
upon request.  Applicants must hold a State of Nebraska County Highway Superintendent license Class 
A or B or to have the experience to obtain, have a valid Nebraska Driver’s License and a CDL or willing 
to obtain.  Responsible Charge experience is preferred but not required.  Pay will be based on 
experience and the ability to become certified. 
 
 Application forms are available in the Clerk’s office at the Pierce County Courthouse, 111 W. 
Court Street, Pierce, NE 68767, by e-mailing clerk@piercecountyne.gov  or retrieved from the Pierce 
County Website at www.co.pierce.ne.us    Applications and resumes will be accepted during normal 
business hours (8:30 to 4:30, M-F) through, Friday, October 6, 2023.  Requests for accommodation 
should be directed to the Pierce County Clerk.  Pierce County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
        
 
Please run the attached ad 3 times – weeks of Sept 12, 19 and 26, 2023 


